
Village of Freeport 
BUDGET HEARING Minutes 

February 12, 2024 

Submitted by Shari Clark, Village Clerk 

 

 
 

THE PROPERTY TAX MILLAGE RATE AND WATER RATES PROPOSED TO BE LEVIED 
TO SUPPORT THE PROPOSED BUDGET WILL BE THE SUBJECT OF THIS HEARING 

HELD BY THE FREEPORT VILLAGE COUNCIL. 
 
 
A Public Hearing to review the 2024/25 BUDGET was held February 12, 2024 at the Freeport Community Center.   
Village President Bill Andrews called the meeting to order at 7:08 pm. 
 
Other council members present – Trustees Lani Forbes, Madison Cove, Damon Cove, and Clerk Shari Clark.    
Absent - Trustee Shawn Hill and Treasurer Joyce Callihan. 
Staff present – Water Operator Duane Weeks, DPW Director Collin Crumback, and Brian Allbright. 
 
Public comments were heard from resident Linda Robinson. 
 
Lani Forbes presented the proposed 2024/25 Budget. 
 
Damon Cove presented proposed RESOLUTION #24-01 TO SET WATER RATES AND CHARGES FOR THE VILLAGE PUBLIC WATER 

SYSTEM. 
 
Water Billing Change Request Forms were reviewed. 
 
Final approval of budget to be officially adopted at the next regular Council Meeting set (immediately following) 
February 12, 2024 at 7:30 pm. 
 
Public comment was heard. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:24 pm. 


